
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 Robberies 
018th District 
(Near North) 

 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 18th District of recently reported robberies.  
In each incident, the offenders approached the victims from behind and forcibly 
grabbed cell phones or purses from their hands. The offenders then fled the scene in 
a white vehicle with tinted windows or a gray Ford vehicle. These incidents are 
occurring in Beats 1824 and 1833.  
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 200 block of East Pearson St., Tuesday, May 28, 2019 in the evening hours.  

• 800 block of North Lake Shore Dr., Friday, May 31, 2019 in the evening hours. 

• 100 block of East Oak St., Monday, June 3, 2019 in the evening hours. 

• 200 block of East Chestnut St., Monday, June 3, 2019 in the evening hours. 

• 800 block of North Lake Shore Dr., Monday, June 3, 2019 in the evening hours. 

• 0-100 block of East Oak St., Thursday, June 6, 2019 in the afternoon hours. 
 
About the Offenders: 
1-2 Male, African Americans, 5'05"-5'10", 130-160lbs, 14-18 years of age  
2 Female, African Americans, 5'03"-5'06", 130-160lbs, 17-21 years of age  
. 
What you can do: 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• If confronted by an assailant, remain calm. 

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, tattoos, acne, limps, etc). 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 
 
 

If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
 

JC282555, JC286886, JC290904, JC290959, JC290981, JC285400 
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